
During our Parent Education on E-Safety, Richard Pomfrett and the Stay Safe Initiative delivered a

comprehensive and thought provoking session. The Stay Safe initiative has given us a significant bank

of resources which we would like to share with you via this link:
https://thestaysafeinitiative.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Parents_Online_Safety_Advi
ce_Sheet.pdf . This will take you to a resources area that contains guides and ‘how to’ information,

as well as directions as to where to go next to explore the issues raised.

You can also watch back the recording here https://youtu.be/wCLi6MCUKKg. We ask that no part

of the recording is shared on any social media platforms.
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